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▪ If you have received 3 or more tardies during 1st period, you will be issued a lunch detention and must serve it 

within 3 days. If you are tardy during 2nd, 3rd or 4th period you must serve a lunch detention for each tardy. It is 

your responsibility to serve lunch detention. Look on the bottom of your tardy slip for details. Reminders will 

not be sent out. 
▪ Students...If you are not feeling well, are injured and need to go home, please come to the health office 

before calling your parent.  The health office will provide you with a pass to leave the school.  If you decide to 

call your parent first, you will have to wait for a pass to leave. 

 

 

▪ Our River Valley drumline will begin practices on Tuesday August 23rd. The drumline competes with the 

band at football games, the Santa Cruz Beach Boardwalk, and at Disneyland. Practices will be held on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:45-5:45. It's okay if you are also in a sport and it's okay if you are new to 

drumming, everyone is welcome! 
 

 
▪ Color Guard season is right around the corner and the River Valley Color Guard team is looking for 

new members! Stop by room 711 after school on Wednesday or Friday for a chance to experience the Sport 

of the Arts. The best part is that there’s no experience required. We hope to see you there. 

 

 


